
Good Afternoon Lori, 
 
Please see the responses to the Non Compliance Items with Required Actions from the 2020 Inspection 
of the Temagami North Drinking Water System. 
 
 
Non Compliance 1.  

Required Action: The owner and/or operating authority shall provide written documentation to 
Provincial Officer/Water Inspector Lori Duquette of the North Bay Office outlining the steps that will be 
taken to ensure that the maximum rated capacity is not exceeded in the future as a result of increase 
consumer demand during warm weather. 
 

Response: The owner will work at creating a water conservation by-law for days when temperature is 
high and/or when there is a risk of the WTP flows exceeding the limit. 
 
Non Compliance 2. 

Required Action: The owner and/or operating authority shall provide written documentation to 
Provincial Officer/Water Inspector Lori Duquette identifying the action that will be taken to ensure the 
following: 
- that the broken chemical dosing pump is replaced; and 
- steps are taken to prevent a similar situation from occurring 
 

Response: OCWA, with the Owners approval, is in the process of replacing the existing ALUM pumps 
with a new chemical panel that includes two new pumps with the functionality of alarming and shutting 
the system down.  There is a plan in place to replace all chemical pumps over the next few years to all 
have the same functionality preventing the same issue from happening. 
 
 
Regards, 
Rebecca Marshall  
Process and Compliance Technician I Ontario Clean Water Agency I North Eastern Ontario Hub I Tel: 705-648-4267 I Fax: 705-

567-7974 I Email: rmarshall@ocwa.com 
 

 
This electronic message (email) contains confidential information only for the use of the Addressee(s) named above.  If you are not the intended recipient of the 
email or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this email 
and/or any attachment files is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender and arrange for the return of any 
and all copies and the permanent deletion of this email and any attachments 
 

 

mailto:ibruneau@ocwa.com

